
 

 

  
 

 
 
 

2020 Annual Looking After Each Other Virtual Gathering 
 

Save the Date! 
 
 

Our final “Looking After Each Other” 2020 Virtual Gathering will take place on 
Wednesday, November 18th. The Gathering will focus on healthy families and how 

cultural teachings promote dignity for those touched by FASD. 
 

Wednesday, November 18th, 1 – 3 p.m. 
 

This two hour session will feature 
Elder(s) Gordon Walker and Robert Maytwayashing, 

who will join us to deliver 
 

The Significance of the Sweatlodge Ceremony 
 
 

Watch your email or check the events page of the MFCI website for further details. 

https://www.fasdcoalition.ca/resources/latest-news/events/ 

 

Registration is required to attend this event 
 

Please use the link below to register for the November 18th Gathering. 
Once registered, an email containing connection details will be received. 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYudeutrDItGNeFLqwr3O9BUPgB_1NCOyiX  

 
All those attending the Gathering will have their name entered into a draw to win 

a $50 Mastercard gift card. 
 

If you have questions, please contact: Kim Wozniak, Executive Assistant, 
coordinator@fasdcoalition.ca. 

 
 

Mark your calendar and plan to attend! 


